
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
Title:  Firewall Replacement 

From: Steve Lingerfelt, Director of Information 
Technology Services Meeting Date: October 3, 2016 

Public Hearing: No Advertising Date / 
Advertised By: 

September 16, 2016 / Purchasing 
Division 
 

Attachments: 
 
 
 

Bid Tabulation Sheet, SHI Quote 

 
 
PURPOSE:  
The City needs to purchase a new firewall to replace the current Cisco firewall that is at end of life.  
 
BACKGROUND:   
Information Technology Services is recommending the purchase of 2 Cisco Firewalls from SHI International 
Corporation. One device will be located at City Hall and the second device at our off site disaster recovery facility.  
This purchase will replace the existing device which is approaching end of life. 
 
The lowest responsible bidder was SHI International Corporation with the purchase price of $92,045.00  including 
installation and support. 
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
Funds are included in the 2016-17 budget to cover this purchase. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED: 
The Department of Information Technology Services recommends approval of the contract and that the 
appropriate City official and/or employee be authorized to execute all necessary documents. 
 
 
 





 
 

Bid Tabulation 
Bid Number 21-09262016 

Checkpoint Firewall Upgrade and Services 
Date:  September 26, 2016 @ 10:00 A.M. 

 
BIDDERS Total Bid Price 

SHI INTERNATIONAL CORPORATION $92,045.00 

NGUARD $137,948.00 
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